
 
 

 
 
 

 
July 20, 2023 
 
 
Resident 
 
 
RE: Informational Meeting for Windsor Hills Utility Improvements Project 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
This letter is to notify you that the City of Renton is nearing completion on the design of the Windsor Hills Utility 
Improvements project. We will be holding an informational meeting on: 

Thursday August 3, 2023, at 4:30-6:30pm at the Windsor Hills Community Park at 432 Windsor Way NE 

This meeting will give us an opportunity to present our proposed design and to answer questions or concerns 
that you may have with the project.  

Once design plans have been finalized, the city will advertise the project for public construction bids.  

The utility improvements consist of the installation of approximately 7,000 feet of new water mains and 4,000 
feet of new stormwater mains, new catch basins, new manholes, new fire hydrants, replacement of 136 water 
service lines, and roadway restoration. Construction of the project is anticipated to start in late 2023 or early 
2024 and be completed in 14-18 months. 

Included with this letter is a notice regarding the installation of a Residential Pressure Reducing Valve (PRV) 
behind each water meter to mitigate the high operating pressure in the water distribution system. 

For updates as this project progresses, please visit the city’s project webpage at rentonwa.gov/windsorhills 

Sincerely, 

 

Katie Nolan, P.E. 
Water Utility Engineering Project Manager 
 

Enclosures:  
• Notice for Installation of Residential Pressure Reducing Valve 
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Windsor Hills Utility Improvements – Construction Limits 

           

 


